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REDUCTION IN SUPPORT STAFF WORK FORCE 
 

Whenever it becomes necessary to reduce the support staff because of financial reasons job 
abolishment, management re-organization, lack of work or in the interest of economy, the 
procedures set forth in State law and in the negotiated agreement govern the rights of 
employees affected by the reduction. 
 
 
Adoption date: February 21, 2006 
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CONTRACT REF.: Support Staff Negotiated Agreement 
 
 


